Dear, Sir Madam 
 
I am privileged to submit the manuscript entitled (Attacks Against Civilian Objects: An Analysis Under International Humanitarian Law) on March 2,2022 to your respected Journal.
 The manuscript outlines violations to IHL in Non international Armed conflicts, with special focus on attacks against Civilian airports in recent non-international armed conflicts, A review of the recent Libyan Armed conflict shows increase attacks on airports, which often disrupts and increase the risk of civilians and discuss related issues.
The manuscript was co-authored by Assoc, Prof, Dr Rohaida Nordin , and Assoc , Prof Dr, Salawati Bit Basir. The paper has not been published and is not being considered for publishing elsewhere. I will appreciate your consideration of it for publishing. 
Best regards 
Salem Aessa Farhat 
The corresponding author
